
 

 

27 April 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
End of Year 11 information 
 
As we move into the final few days of school for our Year 11 students, we would be 
grateful if you could take the time to reread the following important information 
regarding arrangements in school and key dates. 
 
Shirt Signing - Wednesday 11 May 2022 
In the afternoon on the above date, students will gather to be able to sign shirts. 
Students will then be dismissed during period 7 on that day.  
 
Thorpe Park Trip - Thursday 12 May 2022 8.15am  
Please refer to the letter that was sent out previously regarding the Thorpe Park trip. 
A reminder that those students who are not attending the trip will be required to 
attend school in uniform where they will be able to complete work to prepare for their 
forthcoming exams.  
 
Graduation Ceremony - Thursday 12 May 2022 7pm 
Thank you for your responses to the invite to the above event. Unfortunately, we can 
only offer a maximum of one guest per student, due to the limited space in the school 
hall. As we have had a very high response to the evening, we cannot offer any ballot 
places for extra tickets per student. The ceremony will be followed by some light 
refreshments in the Sixth Form atrium and there will be the opportunity for groups of 
friends and families to have photographs taken in the adjacent Sixth Form common 
room. Students will need to attend the evening in full school uniform, looking as 
smart as possible to celebrate their graduation from secondary education.  
 
Study Leave – Friday 13 May 2022 
Study leave commences on the above date. If you wish your child to remain in school 
to complete their study leave, please contact me. A room will be made available in 
school for this to happen. 
 
Attendance at school for exams  
Students are expected to wear full school uniform whenever they are on the school 
premises until the end of the exam period. Please remind them to arrive in plenty of 
time for their exams with all the necessary equipment. A general timetable for all 
exams has been posted on the school website and students will receive a personal 
timetable with venues.    
            
Year 11 Clearance  
It is hoped that all students will have been able to complete their ‘clearance’ from 
Year 11 by 27 May 2022. The following actions need to be fulfilled by 27 May in 
order to confirm there are no outstanding items in their possession: 
 ∙ Locker key (if one has been loaned this year) will need to be handed in to their 
form tutor (or pay £5 if the key has been lost). 
 ∙ Library Books need to be returned or £3 to cover the cost of its replacement.  
 ∙ Technology textbooks need to be returned to Mrs Kadlott.  



 

 

 
Sixth Form Induction - Wednesday 29 June - Thursday 30 June  
Attendance at the Sixth Form Induction days is compulsory for all students who have 
applied to Beaumont. Further information regarding this will be sent out in due course 
by Mrs Tolley, Head of Sixth Form. Those who have applied to Sixth Form at 
Beaumont will not be required to attend school from Friday 1 July. 
Students who are not planning to return to Beaumont in the Sixth Form will not be 
required to attend school after their final exam.  
 
GCSE Results Day 
Results of GCSE exams are due to be received in school on Thursday 25 August.  
Students may EITHER come in to school to collect their results on this day between 
9.00 am and 11.00 am or leave an A4 first class stamped and addressed envelope 
with Mrs Hendricks before the end of term. If a person other than the student is 
collecting the certificates, they must provide a letter of authorisation signed by the 
student and bring ID. This includes parents.  

Examination certificates are not usually received until November. Students who will 
be leaving school can receive certificates at the Presentation Evening in December 
or collect them from reception. If a person other than the student comes in to collect 
the certificates, they must provide a letter of authorisation. Certificates can be sent by 
recorded delivery, but only on request, and at your expense.   

If you wish to discuss any of these details, please do not hesitate to contact the 
Examinations Officer.  
 
Year Books 
Year Books will be available for collection on Results Day. 

POST GCSE Advice  
Staff will be available in the hall to speak to students and give advice on results day 
for any students who need to discuss Sixth Form options post results. Please note 
that it is unlikely that you will be able to see staff at other times as the school is still 
closed for the summer holidays. We would also ask you to note that the office is not 
staffed during the holidays and emails and phone messages will not be received until 
term begins.   
 
If you have any queries about the events referred to above, please contact the 
school. We would also like to thank you for your continued support throughout the 
year and we look forward to seeing you at the Graduation Ceremony. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss E Cleverly 
Head of Year 11 
 


